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I am completely opposed to both HB2694 and HB3789. Both of these bills open a 

door for unions to unjustly accuse non-members of misrepresentation. This would 

ban any freedom of speech in where voices that do not support union directives could 

be prosecuted and unconstitutionally banded or fined. Unions should not be allowed 

any power to fine or have the power of the government to negatively affect non-union 

members or groups that represent those individuals at their request. 


